Monday, April 11", 2022

To Whom It May Concern,

Chris Mousseau was in integral part of helping facilitate the Tecumseh Vista Intermediate Basketball
Intermural from March 21 until April 14™. Mr. Mousseau brought so much to the predominately male
players for example; energy, leadership, rules of the game and most importantly a positive male role
model. It was obvious from the start that Mr. Mousseau felt comfortable in the gym making calls and
coaching from the sidelines. He quickly created a rapport with the students helping them see their
errors in fun, kind and lighthearted ways.

1 It was an absolute pleasure to have Chris Mousseau assisting with the intermurals and | look forward to
working with him again in the future as a colleague. Please feel free to contact me in the future as a
reference.

Most Sincerely,

Martina lkiok
Tecumseh Vista Elementary

519-739-2189
martina.ikiok@publicboard.ca




